
 

Notice 
School Reopening in Online Mode 

This is to notify that in view of 

the State Government’s circular 

expressing concern over the 

prevailing heat wave, the school 

has decided to reopen in Online 

Mode from 16th June 2022. 

Routine for Online Classes will be 

shared in the Circular Section of 

the CampusCare on 15th June 

2022. 
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